
Portola Hills Soil Issue City Update July 7, 2021 

The City of Lake Forest on July 6 modified its stop work order lodged against Baldwin & Sons at the 
Portola Center site to allow work to resume on nine homes. Three factors contributed to the City’s 
decision: 

• Baldwin has showed significant progress since the stop work order was issued, extending 
excavation work hours and equipment. 

• The homes are sold with delivery dates, so completely stopping them will impact those 
families. 

• The nine homes are a small percentage of the homes Baldwin has left to build, which remain 
under the stop work order. 

The amended order is attached. 
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